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I hate styrofoam and polystyrene. This bill is better for our earth and I don't like it. I 

don't like it because we have millions of other ways to package goods yet we use 

something that destroys our environment every day these substances are styrofoam 

and polystyrene plastic I am in seventh grade and I am not asking for my generation 

but for the generations ahead of me.  

Sincerely, 

         Connor Kelly 


